
 

October 2013 

Club	
  Calendar	
   COMMODORE’S CORNER 
Vic Simon 

	
   The	
  end	
  of	
  the	
  sailing	
  season	
  is	
  rapidly	
  approaching.	
  
The	
  beach	
  shuts	
  down	
  November	
  16th,	
  so	
  we	
  will	
  need	
  help	
  at	
  
the	
  beach	
  to	
  set	
  up	
  the	
  snow	
  fences,	
  turn	
  water	
  off,	
  and	
  shut	
  
the	
  beach	
  down.	
  All	
  items	
  need	
  to	
  be	
  off	
  the	
  beach	
  by	
  that	
  date	
  
including	
  boats,	
  boxes,	
  tubes	
  and	
  gear.	
  Thanks	
  to	
  all	
  who	
  
showed	
  up	
  during	
  the	
  year,	
  who	
  took	
  advantage	
  of	
  what	
  we	
  
offer	
  at	
  the	
  club.	
  

We	
  still	
  have	
  both	
  the	
  Wine-­‐down	
  -­‐11/9	
  and	
  holiday	
  
party	
  12/7	
  still	
  to	
  come.	
  	
  The	
  election	
  will	
  be	
  held	
  at	
  the	
  wine-­‐
down	
  and	
  we	
  will	
  have	
  a	
  new	
  Beach	
  Commodore-­‐Clay	
  
Halvorsen	
  and	
  a	
  new	
  Race	
  Commodore-­‐between	
  George	
  Evans	
  
and	
  Scott	
  Rathburn.	
  Hope	
  to	
  see	
  all	
  of	
  you	
  there.	
  Keeping	
  this	
  
short	
  and	
  sweet,	
  here’s	
  to	
  much	
  wind	
  and	
  great	
  weather.	
  	
  

Vic  

 
 

 
Wine-Down and Election 

Saturday November 9th 6pm 
 

 
 

BEACH CLOSES ON SATURDAY 
NOVEMBER 16TH 

ALL BOATS OFF BEACH BY 5PM 
 

 
 

Holiday Party 
Saturday December 7th 7pm 

 
 
 

Winter Storage Fees Due Date 
December 15th 

 

Security 
 
Beach closes on Saturday November 16th 5pm 
That is the deadline for moving your boat.  
Due to Sandy Storm we made these deadlines casual. 
Now, if your boat remains on the beach the club will 

move it for you at a cost of $100 and $50 to drop the mast.  
If your boat is going home for winter storage the same 

applies as far as the date, when it must be off the property or you 
will also be charged a winter rate of $120. 

The $120 winter storage is due now and after December 
15th it jumps to $200. 

We are still open daily, dawn to dusk, until Saturday 
November 16th. 

Winter stored boats are stored on their trailer if you have 
one, tie it down well!!! 

                                       Nick 



	
  

P. O. Box 187, Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


